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I was named after my Great Grandfather Bill Bishop who had Served during WW1 in France for 19 months from the ripe old age of 62 to 64.

If you saw the 2010 Australian movie “Beneath Hill 60” he was one of them.

He was a Mining Engineer from Gympie in Queensland.

His four sons also joined up and apparently he thought he had better go look after them. Two of the boys were wounded but all made it home alive. Sadly James of the 5 th Lighthorse passed away at a young age because of his injuries. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bill received a thank you letter from Prime Minister Andrew Fisher.
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Commonweartn Orrices

3/8 stn August 1916.

My dear Bishop,
I wes both surprised and dolightcd to got your
letter of the 3lst July. I want to congratulate you on the
Spirit you have shovm in enlisting in the Australian Imperial
Force, and on the detormination which hes carricd you through

so STCAVGS GuYS of warctrs on o western fromt. 1

think that you must hold almst a record for the whole of
*he British Expeditionery Foree from tho point of view of ago.
I hopo that you will bo aparsd to return to Australia again
a1d eajoy to the Full tho ropose thet you will have carmed by
your spirited examplo.
Very best wishos to you and yours,
Yours faithfully,

/M,/wﬂné Ao

Sapver W. J. Bishop, ko.49
1st fustralisn Swnaoilisg Co. k..,
#usiralian Imporial Foree,
Franoe.





